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Do not take our kicker. Do not take our kicker.  If you had managed the finances 

better and stopped out of control spending on other programs, you would already 

have money for the wildfire fund. But no, Oregon House focused on other things 

instead of prioritizing this important need. Go back and find funds elsewhere, not our 

kicker. Talk to your colleagues about all the other high priced programs they are 

focusing on- see if they can give up some of their funds. Every time I turn around 

Oregon wants more money from its taxpayers. We are not an endless source of 

funds. 


